
       
 
 
July, 2018 
 
Dear Grads of United College - Class of 1948: 
 
The accompanying information will provide knowledge of events taking place 
during The University of Winnipeg’s Homecoming 2018 – Thursday, September 13 
to Sunday, September 16.    
  
You will note that our committee is planning a private function for members of 
the Class of 1948 (and their immediate guests) to be held at noon on Saturday, 
September 15 at The Fort Garry Hotel.  The time and location will allow for 
daylight travel and easy access to the event location.   
 
We also have plans to meet as the Class of 1948 at the Alumni Wine & Cheese 
Reception hosted by President and Vice-Chancellor, Dr. Annette Trimbee, on 
Thursday, September 13 at 5:00 pm in the new Leatherdale Hall, which is 
connected to Convocation Hall.  Choose any events you wish to attend but please 
make our ’48 luncheon your “1st choice”.   
 
Other homecoming events will include a Service in the old chapel in Bryce Hall on 
Sunday, September 16 followed immediately by the Alumni Pancake Breakfast in 
the Riddell Hall cafeteria.    
 
Please complete the enclosed registration for the reunion events and send it in to 
the Alumni Affairs office.  We are looking forward to seeing you in September.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your Class of ’48 Reunion Committee  
 
Lorna (Hasselfield) Hamilton Glenn Nicholls   
(204)  889-5008   (204) 661-2202   

     ghnich@mts.net   
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